Creve Coeur School District # 76
400 North Highland Avenue

Creve Coeur, IL 61610
Phone (309) 698-3600

“EDUCATING TOMORROW’S PIONEERS”

Steven K. Johnson, Superintendent

BY HAND-DELIVERY

January 9, 2023

Re: Demolition of Homewood Heights , 107 Riverview Drive, Creve Coeur, Illinois 61610

To Whom It May Concern:

The purpose of this letter is to provide a formal means of communication providing notification of the
demolition of the Homewood Heights School. The demolition is anticipated to commence on or about January
17,2023, During the course of the demolition, there may be dust and excessive noise. The work is scheduled
to occur between 7:00 AM — 4:00 PM. The anticipated length of the project is expected to last three (3) to four
(4) weeks.

Please contact my office for questions or concerns at 309-698-3600.

For Board of Education and the School District,

S U

Steven K. Johnson, Superintendent
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